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CAMPUS NEWS

LiveSchool Implementation: The entire staff is on board with using LiveSchool to track which students will attend the Behavior
Bash. We've reset the dashboard points to foster a healthy competition between grade levels.

Behavior Bash: This was a huge success, and it was easy to hold students accountable for meeting or not meeting the
expected attendance goals. LiveSchool made the entire process seamless for us. There were no parent complaints about
students being unable to attend, as they received the criteria in advance and can monitor their child's points at any time.

Buzzy Store: The students enjoyed using their LiveSchool points at the Buzzy Store. They can easily track their points and see
available items through their single sign-on. LiveSchool’s virtual checkout made it easy to get students through the store quickly.
We plan on using the online checks feature during our Financial Literacy unit later this year. You can print an online check for
each student and the check is made out to them.

Christmas Concert- Our 2nd-5th graders used the PAC on 12/9 to perform their Christmas Concert. The turnout was great and
the new facility is amazing. The parents loved the PAC and so did our students.

HES Enrollment Total: 681

HES Discipline Referrals for Year: 34 Only three students are repeat offenders

Attendance Percentage for the first semester: 93.83%

UPCOMING EVENTS

01/21-01/23; 01/27-01/30; 02/03-02/06 - TELPAS Bootcamps
02/11 - RLA Spring Benchmark



02/18 - Science Spring Benchmark [5th]
02/20 Family Movie Night

02/25 - Math Spring Benchmark

03/06 Reading Night

We had a lot of community support with our 12 days of Christmas and giveaways. We had many others donate giveaway
items as well. My staff was very grateful and surprised about what they received.
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